
Be a part of
THE FUTURE.

Be a part of
HISTORY.



At D’Youville, we 
are proud to share 
our story.  
A story that began with St. 
Marguerite d’Youvillle, who worked 
tirelessly to serve the sick and the 
poor. A story that continued through 
the Grey Nuns of the Sacred Heart, 
who answered the call to bring 
education to the West Side of Buffalo. 
 

A story that, with your 
help, we can share 
with everyone who 
visits our campus. 

In the summer of 2020, on the first 
floor of Koessler Administration 
Building, a new interactive exhibit 
will be constructed to showcase 
our mission, history and heritage. 
Prospective students, alumni and 
guests will have the opportunity to 
experience our story from the very 
beginning. Visitors will discover the 
life of our namesake, learn about our 
founding, meet our famous alumni, 
and immerse themselves in more 
than 100 years of mission in action - 
creating memorable experiences for 
old friends and a lasting impression 
on new ones.



Through photos, videos, 
interactive touchscreen 
displays, and timeless 
historical artifacts that will 
fill the entry halls of Koessler 
Administration Building, 
we will tell the story of 
D’Youville.  

Visitors will explore, decade by 
decade, the events and milestones 
which make up our unique history, 
including Moving Up Day and 
pinning ceremonies, new programs 
and the spaces built to house them, 
and the move from an all-women to 
co-ed institution, among others.

The Boethea Room will serve as a 
mission museum, housing artifacts 
and memorabilia which illuminate 
the journeys of D’Youville students 
and faculty throughout the 20th 
century as they lived out our 
heritage of education and service.

From our saintly foundations to our 
contemporary innovations, we have 
a meaningful story to tell. With your 
support, this exhibit will help us tell 
it for yet another hundred years.

Will you be a part of history with us?

Philanthropic support is essential in 
building and sustaining the Heritage 
Center. There are capital opportunities, 
naming rights, and an endowment that 
will ensure the center operates  
for generations to come.
 
Will you join us as we strengthen 
the mission of D’Youville? Contact 
Pamela Say, Vice President for 
Institutional Advancement, at 
716.829.7801 or sayp@dyc.edu.



Be a part of
HISTORY.

Be a part of
THE FUTURE.


